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USD 113 Board approves student fees for 2018-19
(KNZA)--The Prairie Hills USD 113 Board of Education has approved student fees for next school
year.

Superintendent Todd Evans says the action came during the Board meeting Monday evening and
includes an increase in meal prices.

Evans says breakfast prices will increase by 15 cents and lunch prices will increase 10 cents, which
is consistent with the increased food prices the district is seeing.

In other business, Evans says the Board approved a performance trip to St. Louis next April for
Sabetha High School band and vocal students. The students will be participating in the Music in the
Parks Festival. Students will miss one day of school during the three day trip and will raise all
necessary funds.
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